
 

   

  

 

  

  
  

 
The Diecasting Society are pleased to pass on an Invitation from Uddeholm to attend their 
Hot Work Customer Conference 
  
Date: Wednesday November 29th 
  
Time: 9am – 4.30pm 
  
Location:  AMRC  
                   Sheffield 
  
There is no charge for this event. 
 
This comprehensive session will explore various aspects of hot work including the latest 
trends and developments, discussions on steel grades, failure mechanisms, tool 
optimisation and heat treatment. 
  
The event also delve into insightful case studies giving Members a ‘hands-on understanding. 
  
If DCS Members are interested in attending this event please can you register with Ben 
Broderick, Uddeholm, 
at ben.broderick@uddehom.co.uk 
  
If accommodation is required Ben has an agreed rate at The Quays Best Western, Sheffield - 
£90.00 bed and breakfast.  
 


